
Sherborne Town Band Committee              

Agenda for 18th October 2017 
Committee Members- John Derrick, Alan Derrick, Kevin Long, Ian Miles, Joe Miles, Natalie Miles, Richard Frost, Sean Beechey, Andrea 
Beechey, Andrea Rogers.  

Apologies: Ian Miles 

Matters Arising 

• Quotes for more ties continue to be researched (£400 for 50) (Natalie) Andrea to ask at local 
embroidery shop. 

• Cds.Joe now has the licence for fortunes fold and can proceed with the creation of this album, Joe 
to pursue Philip Littlemore regarding other cd. 

• Proms concert was a great success, thank you to Joe and Natalie for organisation of this event and 
everybody who helped (front of house, setting up, teas and coffees and packing away, playing and 
attending). Thank you to Sherborne community choir who helped make the event special. 

• Gesture of thanks to Sherborne Community Choir-Andrea R to email Holly Royle. Agreed to invite 
choir to Christmas concert. 

• Catholic Fete- Due to work/family commitments and the struggle of finding players on Saturdays the 
Jazz band have offered their services for this job. Andrea to contact Fete committee. 

• Tabard idea to be investigated. (AR) 
• Agreed to pursue quotes for instrument cases/mouth pieces for SYB(AR) 
• Subs options for main members and SYB members discussed/confirmed. (sept/Dec. Jan/April. 

May/August). 
• Contests-Some members would like to consider an entertainments contest-Bugle discussed. 

Dates/options of contests to be presented at next meeting(SB) 

Correspondence 

Janet Schofield- confirming festive shopping day 3rd/12 11am(AR) 

Training band contest 2018- forward to Jim(AR) 

Terry Bennett-radio interview with john D-John Deciding(JD) 

John Moriarty-Church fete 2018-Andrea to email. (JD) 

Beer Band enquiry-Sept/Oct 2018, birthday party, agreed to suggest Oct date(JM) 

Milborne Port lights switch on- agreed due to contest rehearsal and timing to offer a shorter time slot at a 
reduced rate. 7-7.30, small band(JM) 
Treasurers Report 

Funds are healthy at present (see Treasurers report). Andrea B has purchased some music scores.  SYB is 
still not self-funding but players moving on are being replaced by new starters. Thank you to Andrea for her 
continued work as treasurer. 

Any Other Business  

John D, Kevin L are pursuing a Bass player (it’s all in hand) (JD) 

Next Meeting 15TH November. Venue to be arranged. (JM) 


